
Restoration of the Croydon Road Rec Bandstand
August Update




Works have commenced on the long awaited restoration of the 
Croydon Road Rec Bandstand. 




Our restoration specialists AF Starr Ltd have fully set up, secured the site,
with scaffolding being erected around the bandstand. 




The roofing felt has been removed, allowing for inspection of the condition
and we were privileged to get these amazing close up views 

to share with you.



AF Starr are now preparing for the blasting and priming of the metal work,
with further structural repairs to follow. 



Thank you all for your support in bringing this project to life.

We look forward to updating you of further progress. 


















For more information or to purchase a ticket to the launch party please see
our website: https://www.bromley.gov.uk/bowiebandstand


